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I'm writing in support of the expansion at Lutsen ski area. I think it would be an amazing opportunity to create a

first rate ski area here in our backyard. Not having to travel 15 hours away to have a really great ski resort

experience would mean so much to Minnesota.

It would mean jobs and so much tourism money coming to the area.

With global warming, our area is becoming unique in still having substantial snow for people to experience and

enjoy.

 


